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Dear Resident 

 

Will you join us? 

 

You are invited to attend a Public information session hosted by the Town of New Paltz regarding the formation 

of a proposed water district and the expansion of water district 3 in the Town of New Paltz.  This will be the 

first meeting to provide information about our plans to provide public water service to your home and to also 

gather information from residents in these proposed new water districts. 

 

Why are we conducting these meetings? 

 

The purpose of the meetings is to: 

• Provide information on proposed water districts 

• Update residents on the operation and structure of districts 

• Obtain public input on proposed districts. 

 

Agenda 

A presentation describing the need for new water districts and the expected benefits will be held at 7:00 p.m.  

The presentations will be provided by the Engineer for the Town of New Paltz and the NYC DEP. 

A question and answer period will follow to allow all an opportunity to ask questions about the proposed water 

districts. 

A follow up next meeting date and time, if needed, will be established at this meeting to answer questions that 

might come up and provide any other information that might be helpful. 

The meetings will be accessible to persons with disabilities.  

 

When and Where? 

The meeting will be held at The New Paltz Community Center. 

Date: Wednesday March 25, 2015 

Time: 7:00pm 

Location: Town of New Paltz Community Center (behind the former Town Hall on Route 32 North) 

3 Veterans Drive, New Paltz NY  12561 
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In the case of a weather emergency, this public information session will be held at the same locations in April 

2015, with the exact dates to be provided in a follow-up notice. 

 

The public’s participation is important and will help the project teams identify the New Paltz Community’s 

issues, opportunities and impacts. Please tell your friends and neighbors about this first important informational 

meeting and encourage them to attend.   

 

Thank you for your interest in the project. We hope to see you at the meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Jeff Logan 

Deputy Supervisor Town of New Paltz 

jefflogan@townofnewpaltz.org 

(845) 255-0604 x 109 

 

 

 


